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UPM OFFICERS 
 

PRESIDENT: 
Bryce Andersen 

Home: 651.438.3479 
Cell: 651.246.0480  

 
VICE PRESIDENT: 

Bill Suchy 
Home: 651.457.4463 
Cell: 651.247.5466 

 
TREASURER: 
Wayne Muller 

Home: 507.831.5932 
Cell: 507.920.9751 

 
SECRETARY: 
Penny Dietzel 

Home: 952.466.2753 
Cell: 612.202.9933 

Fax: 1.800.322.9789 
Email: 

reigndeere@netzero.com 
 

ENTRY CLERK: 
Karen Gamradt 

Home: 320.352.6194 
Cell: 320.267.7332 

Or 
320.761.2198 

 
 
 

The State Banquet for 2008 has been set for Saturday January 31st,  2009 at 
South St Paul Hotel and Conference Center  701 S Concord Street, S St. 
Paul, MN  55075.  Reservations for rooms must be made by December 19th.  
You can make your reservations by calling 651.455.3600 (call for directions) 
mention you are with United Pullers of Minnesota to receive the room rate of 
$69.00 plus tax per night.  Reservations for meals are as follows $28.00 per 
meal – Kids 10 and under $13.00 by December 20th. 
 

NO REFUNDS after January 1st.  Will not be able to buy meals Saturday 
night.  

 
The agenda for the weekend is included in the packet along with membership 
form, meal reservation form, and ballot  which needs to be filled out and sent 
back to Penny Dietzel.   We will have Region 5 and Iowa State also that night.  
 
Tech and Entry School:  Please check UPM website for details as gets closer 
to the banquet.   

Banquet:  
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Announcements: 

Next Newsletter: 

The next newsletter will be out  in February after the banquet and will include highlights from 
the banquet that will be held in January.   

I will be happy to print any announcement or ad  for our members.  Please email them to 
Penny at reigndeere@netzero.com or call me and I will get  it in the newsletter and on the 
website. 

LOOKING FOR VOLUNTEERS TO FORM A COMMITTEE(S)  FOR THE 4TH OF JULY 
PULL IN ST PETER.  IF INTERESTED CONTACT BRYCE ANDERSEN 651.246.0480 FOR 
MORE DETAILS!!!!   

UPM would like to thank all the competitors, 
sponsors, promoters, and members for a very 

successful pulling season.  
We had a lot of hooks and some new events 

all were well attended. 
 

                              The UPM Board        


